

Newsletter 02.12.2016

Assembly.

This week's assembly was held by Colin's class and we were treated to a wonderful rendition of "The Hare and The Tortoise". The children all performed brilliantly. Next week's assembly will be held by Eachna's class and the theme will be from the Equality and Justice Strand of the Learn Together Programme.

Playground Games.

A big thank you to all of the parents who came into the school on Saturday last, to stencil and paint playground games for the children to use at playtime. We now have a colourful and interesting play area for the children to enjoy.

Post Box.

The Student Council is running its postal service once again this year. The "Post Box" will be in the foyer for children who would like to exchange greetings cards. Please put the full name and class of the person you are sending the card to on the envelope and the Student Council will deliver your card.

Da Da Da Dum!!!!

We would like to wish Josephine and Colin all the very best on their wedding day. We hope they have a wonderful day and a long and happy life together.

Garden Development Project.

It is with great excitement that we can say that work on the school garden will be happening soon in the shape of a 500 metre path providing infrastructure for the design, and access for the children to the grounds at the rear of the school. We are currently talking to potential contractors for the work but would like to know if there is anyone within our school community positioned to complete the task. This entails: cutting 500m of trenches 15cm deep, laying and whacking 100 tons of gravel (approx. 1250 wheelbarrow loads), excavating a 20m long x 22m wide x .30m deep bog garden, digging 13 x .65m x .65m holes for the orchard trees, levelling a 10m diameter disc for the living willow dome and cutting an 8m trench through an existing mound approx. 2m deep to form a fern garden. All waste soil will be used to create 3 or 4 mounds for the children to clamber on and over. Machinery, insurance and labour must be included in any proposed undertaking of the works. Please contact Ella Clarke at netparentteacher@gmail.com. if you are interested.

Parent Association Election.

The elections for the PA will take place on Thursday 15th December after assembly. If you would like to join the PA please submit your nomination on or before Wednesday 7th December (to your child's teacher or the office). Thank you.

| I am interesting in becoming a candidate for the NET PA committee: |
|--|
| My name |
| |
| My phone number |
| My email |

| My child/children's | |
|---------------------|--|
| class* | |

*Please list the classes of all your children currently attending NET